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MEDIA RELEASE – QUIZ NIGHT SUCCESS 

Spencers Brook's recent quiz night, hosted by the Spencers Brook Progress Association, was a resounding 
success, raising almost $1,700 for the community projects and fostering community spirit with a lively and 
competitive atmosphere.  

The quiz night, held on March 14th, 2025, at the Spencers Brook Tavern, saw a strong turnout of teams eager 
to test their knowledge and enjoy a fun evening in a relaxed outdoor setting. 

The event was organised to support the various projects being undertaken in the Spencers Brook area, in 
particular the restoration and renovation of the historic Station Master’s House project.  

A Community Consultation Forum was held on April 11th, 2025, at the tavern where locals and the 
surrounding community explored options for the future use/uses for the Station Master’s House. This was the 
first community consultation dedicated to this exciting project. 

The quiz night brought together people of all ages and backgrounds, creating a sense of camaraderie and 
fostering connections within the community. 

The "Secret Seven" team, comprised of local residents, emerged victorious, winning a prize of a dinner for 6 
persons voucher for the local Spencer’s Brook Tavern. 

The committee received great positive feedback, and participants praised the event as a great success, 
expressing their appreciation for the opportunity to support the local community and enjoy a fun night out. 

The committee would like to extend out thanks to our amazing sponsors and prize donors: Lapa Brazilian 
BBQ, Shire of Northam,  Lucy’s Tearooms, Everlasting’s on Fitzgerald, Northam Florist, Zax & Co, Arise 
Coffee, Kindred Spirit, CBH Group, Classic IT Support, Spencers Brook Tavern, Flame Consulting Services 
and donations from committee members; Maria Wiebel-Wilding, Matt & Bernie Letch, Mark Wilding, Jane 
Rowe and Annie Kavanagh. 

The Spencers Brook Progress Association is already planning future events and will include them on the 
website and through social media channels, to continue fostering community engagement and support local 
initiatives. 

“The quiz master had a clever mix of questions that tested 
our knowledge. A super evening with happy vibes, lots of 
good music, happy people and a most generous array of 
prizes. Thank you to the hard-working organisers who put 
such effort into this community event. Look forward to 
more.” Ticket Holder PT 
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